
PARENT FORUM 14TH MAY 2021 – 10AM 

 

Happy Eid Mubarak to those celebrating 

 

Mr Hall will be Associate Headteacher from after half term supporting Ms Heffernan whilst 

she is working at Our Lady’s Catholic High School. 

End of Year exams start next week for Years 11 &13 

Year 8 beat City 6-0 in boys’ football 

Mass yesterday was a celebration of the Feast of Ascension 

Head of Year virtual forums.   These meetings have now gone to once a month (the first 

week of every month).    

Detentions:  Reasons for detentions can be found on Go4Schools.  Text messages and 

emails are also sent out.  However the Heads of Year all have their own email addresses, 

please feel free to contact if you require further information. 

Inclusion/Restorative:   Students will missing PE kit are only sent to inclusion for safety 

reasons, this is not a sanction, inclusion room doubles up as a restorative room in which to 

do study.  Students who forget their kit are there for just that lesson so that they can use 

their time practically rather than sitting on the side watching PE.   Inclusion is for repeated 

minor offences.    

AP2 exams for years 7, 8, 9, 10 & 12 are taking place in June, sets can be adjusted for next 

year with the results of these exams.   

 

   

 

 


